
  
From: Chairman Ellen Hillman 
  
Date: January 18, 2011 
  
RE: CANCELLATION NOTICE  
  
Please be advised the January 18, 2010 meeting of the Administration Sub-Committee has been canceled due 
to weather. A special Meeting will be held January 25, 2011 at 6 pm  
Respectfully 
Ellen Hillman 
Chairperson  
 


